
17 May 2023

UCD REGISTRY

Clárlann UCD

Student Feedback Regarding Exam Support at UCD

This email has been circulated to: All students sitting end of trimester exams in the
Newman Exam Centre

Dear :FORENAME,

Assessment, Registry are constantly striving to make improvements to how we deliver and
manage exams at UCD. To ensure we are doing our best we require your feedback.

This is why we are sending you this survey, so that we can determine your level of
satisfaction and the degree of support you received during your end of trimester exams.

Please, have your say by taking our survey and be in with a chance to win a €150 All4One
Voucher. The survey will take 2 minutes to complete. All responses to the survey are fully
anonymous.

The closing date for responses to the survey is Friday, 26 May 2023.

Kind Regards,

Karen McHugh
Director of Assessment
UCD Assessment
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